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Yarrawonga National Championships 

AVGU Delegates and State Secretaries 

The 2021 AVGU National Championships scheduled for Yarrawonga on 29 November are to go 

ahead. 

As we are all aware Covid has had a huge impact on this event. With the roll out of the vaccine we 

are confident that we can successfully run this years event with a limited number of restrictions. The 

current changes are to reduce possible costs incurred for all parties in the case we are forced into 

another last minute lock down scenario or other limitations. 

This year’s event will be more basic than those provided in the last couple of years with a focus on 

the golf side of things.  

Numbers will be limited and the presentation dinner, welcome function and Tshirts are now optional 

extras rather than being bundled into an overall entry cost.  

The arrangements agreed with the organizers are detailed in the attached letter. 

The web site for entries will be up and running from 6 April. 

Could you please forward the details as widely as possible to your members. 

Alan Chrisp 

President AVGU 

26 March 2021 

Ph 0408 583 634 


